
There will be a Public Hearing on Tuesday November 29, 2016 from 3:30 to 4:30 PM held at 
the Northwest Florida Regional Housing Authority main office at 5302 Brown St. Graceville FL, 
for the purpose of discussing the 2017 Capital Fund Program Five-Year Action Plan. Both 
residents of the Northwest Florida Regional Housing Authority and the General Public are 
invited to attend and present their comments. Proposed documents related to the hearing are 
available for review and inspection at the main office during normal business hours.


